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I am concerned for the wellbeing of Whatcom County. New water restrictions could negatively
affect the way of life here. Hard working families need water! After a long day of work we want to
clean up: showers for everyone, laundry, cooking and cleaning the home. What about watering the
garden? Or our livestock (my water trough is 100 gallons - there's 1/5 of my water supply for a
day). There will not be allotted water left for that! 
If you are familiar with the weather in Whatcom County then you know how much it rains here and
all the snow Baker gets. I am sure there are many other reasonable solutions than restricting our
water so severely. If you continue down this path you will turn the hard working people of
Whatcom County away. They will need to move elsewhere or turn into criminals because they will
not be able to abide by your laws. 
Please reconsider your proposal - visit some families out in the county, see what a day here is really
like!
 


